
BOOSTER CLUB MEETING MINUTES  

April 14, 2015 
 

Present: M. Monagle, L. Tondre, D. Erickson, A. Reese, C. Hartnett, C. Allen, P. Wing, M.T. 

O’Connor, L. Winchell, K. Foley, J. Lodge, D. Yong, B. Caffelle, L. O’Connor 

 

 

1. Minutes for March 2015 – reviewed and approved.   

 

2.   Financials – A. Reese gave out a monthly report, this was reviewed and approved 

 

3. Team Rep:  Spring Season covered with parents but just missing Team Rep for Boy and    

Girls Tennis. 

 

4.       Fund Raising Updates  

-  Corporate Fundraising:  The new brochure done and members were given a supply to 

try and pass out to Businesses.  J. Lodge will be managing the spreadsheet for the incoming 

funds, banners. 

 

5. Membership – No report given.  There was an idea put forward for a call center group be 

set up.  This would have students making phone calls to push membership within 3 weeks 

of season opening. 

 

6 Coaches Report – No report given 

 

7. AD Update – Logo update:  D. Erickson spoke with Adidas 4/14 and looking possible 

for Fall Season.  Spring sports are up and running.  There were $6000 extra 

emergency funds for practices.  The Maintenance and DPW did a great job at 

clearing the Turf Field for the teams to use.  Marathon Sports provided baseball, 

tennis and some track training.  Investigating doing with them again in school year 

2015/16.  Rink is not available next year (2015/16).  In the process of options with 

Boch Rinks in the afternoon and Sportsplex in the morning.  Display cases:  Mr. 

Beradi will be doing the project.  Jean S has ordered the materials to hang the 

pictures.  Field House is closed for safety precaution.  Waiting on a report from the 

Structural Engineer.  CHS App:  Members expressed to D. Erickson that the App is a 

good source tool.  C. Allen suggested maybe a link to Boosters.  The Welcome Back 

Night will be in September with guest speaker Matt Brown. 

 
 

NEXT MEETING:  May 12, 2015 at 7:00 PM 
 

 

 


